FDOT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC MEETING

Kanner Highway/State Road (SR) 76 Widening Project
From south of County Road (CR) 711/Pratt Whitney Road to SW Jack James Drive
Financial Project ID Number: 422641-2-52-01

Kanner Highway/SR 76 Widening Project - Upcoming Full Closures on Pratt Whitney Rd./SW 96th St.

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Public Meeting for the upcoming full closures at Pratt
Whitney Road and SW 96th Street that are part of the Kanner Highway/SR 76 widening project from south of CR 711/Pratt

Whitney Road to SW Jack James Drive in Martin County.

Scheduled to occur the week of March 16, 2020, Pratt Whitney Road and SW
96th Street will undergo a two-part full closure. These full closures are occurring
to facilitate roadway reconstruction. The details are a follows:

e Part One Full Closure (blue): Pratt Whitney Road will be closed in both
directions just east of Kanner Highway for approximately 48 hours, weather
permitting. During this time, traffic should detour via Bridge Road and
Kanner Highway.

e Part Two Full Closure (pink): SW 96th Street will be closed in both directions
just west of Kanner Highway for approximately 48 hours, weather
permitting. During this time, traffic should detour via SW 48th Avenue/Citrus
Boulevard to Martin Highway to Kanner Highway, or vice versa.

Traffic along Kanner Highway will not be impacted. Specific dates will be
available closer to when this work will occur. Motorist will be notified in advance
via message boards. Detour signage will be in place along the detour routes.
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JOIN US AT THE PUBLIC MEETING

Wednesday, February 19, 2020
Public Meeting -5 p.m.-7 p.m.
Robert Morgade Library
Anderson Community Room
5851 SE Community Drive
Stuart, FL 34997

Project personnel will be on hand to discuss
the scope of work, construction schedule, and
address questions and comments one-on-one.
The public meeting will have an informal
format. No formal presentation will be made.
Guests may arrive at any time between 5 p.m.
and 7 p.m.

This event was scheduled by an outside
group and is not part of the Library's
Programs. Please note that use of the library
meeting rooms does not imply library
endorsements of the aims, policies, or
activities of any group using the room.

CONTACT INFORMATION
Kathleen Dempsey,
Community Outreach Specialist
kdempsey@corradino.com
(772) 359-5118

Kelly Cowger, P.E.,
Project Administrator
kcowger@consoreng.com
(772) 473-6103

Chad Rucks, P.E.,

FDOT Project Manager
chad.rucks@dot.state.fl.us
(772) 429-4938

Project Website:
www.d4fdot.com

Construction Cost: $12,892,088.57 Construction Start: April 22, 2019

Anticipated Completion: Summer 2021

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact FDOT Project Manager, Chad Rucks, or

Community Outreach Specialist, Kathleen Dempsey, at least seven (7) days prior to the Public Meeting.




